Wallace Elton

The cruise industry is responsible for excessive pollution from burning heavy fuel oil. Scrubbers
just allow ships to convert air pollution into water pollution at a time when marine ecosystems
already are under great stress from multiple causes. It is time to reform this industry to address these
problems. Please approve amendment 2 to ban scrubbers.



